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Dr. Shikha Singh 

Dear Reader  

I am delighted to announce that the Department of 

Life sciences is releasing its newsletter “MicroLife”, 

enumerating the various events and accomplishments 

of our students. The department endeavours and 

strives to produce confident professionals tuned to 

real time working environment. As the head of the 

department, I would like to thank all the faculty 

members, non-teaching staffs and students for their 

immeasurable support and sincere efforts towards 

the department. I acknowledge and applaud all the 

members of editorial board for successfully bringing 

up this issue. 

FROM HOD’S DESK 
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Refreshing the Memory Lane of 2k21 
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FROM THE PEN OF VICE CHANCELLOR 

It gives me immense pleasure to know that the department of Life 

Science is going to publish its newsletter “MicroLife”. Document of 

all the departmental activities is an important aspect of any 

educational institution. It not only helps record keeping, but also 

visual representation of departmental activities and inspires future 

batches to be more involved in their academic pursuits. Besides 

these, the skill to collect data and arrange all information in a 

comprehensive manner helps in research which at Rama Devi 

Women’s University we wish to promote. “Working together for a 

goal” is also what you learn from this publication of the newsletter. 

This team spirit will stand you in good stead all through your life. I 

wish all my best wishes to the newsletter. 

Encouraging words from Chair Person  

P.G. Council 

It is my pleasure to place on record that the “MicroLife”, the 

newsletter of the Department of Life Sciences is going to be 

released. I take the opportunity to congratulate and express 

my gratitude to Dr. Shikha Singh, HOD Department of Life 

Science along his team for the median endeavour. I wish 

“MicroLife” miles to go.  

 

Prof. Aparajita Chowdhury, 

Honourable VC, RDWU 

Dr. Sasmita Mohanty, 

Chairman, P.G. Council, RDWU 
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Departmental Updates 

 

 
 

   

 

         

  

Inspiring words by 

Prof.  C. C. Rath 

Farewell 2021 

Painting by Lopamudra (LS) Glass painting by Devi 

sugandha (LS)  
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                    Achievements  

Biswasini Priyadarshini awarded Cash Prize of Rs.2000/- in 

Engligh debate (University Cup of RDWU) by Governor of Odisha 

Treasure Hunt Winner at Basant Utsav 2021 

Sriparna Bijaya 3rd prize in poster competition 

on National Science Day 2021 


